

October 29, 2013

Laconia Kiwanis Charities Fund Attn: Jack Batchelder PO Box 757 Laconia, NH 03247

Dear President Jack,

On behalf of Central New Hampshire VNA & Hospice we would like to thank you and your fellow Kiwanians for this gift of \$4,000.00 (CK #432) received on 10/22/2013. We are very grateful for your support of our Pediatric Program.

The generous donations you've made to us have improved the quality of life for many Lakes Region children and their families. Your contributions help us connect children with health care providers, make sure kids have immunizations, provide pediatric nursing care for sick children at home, teach prenatal care to expectant mothers and parenting skills to young families. You've helped us identify and work with kids with special developmental needs and allowed us to assist families who have children with chronic illnesses like cancer, cerebral palsy, cystic fibrosis, diabetes, genetic disorders, and many more.

We would not be able to do it all without your continued help...

Did you know that the Pediatric Programs we deliver in Belknap County receive less than 20% of the direct expenses attributed to the service from state or federal sources? The agency must raise funds to cover the balance, and – in some cases – raise funds for the entire expense of the service. Your donations make a huge difference.

Last year we were able to improve the health & development of 623 children and families in the Lakes Region using a family centered approach to service. We firmly believe building a strong and healthy child is much more proactive than dealing with problems later in life.

Thank you again,

Margaret Franckhauser, RN, MS, MPH

Chief Executive Officer

Corporate Office 780 N Main Street Laconia, NH 03246

Tel: 603-524-8444 / 800-244-8549

Fax: 603-524-8217

Drank you for this great

tonation from a wonderful

Wolfeboro Branc

240 S Main Street PO Box 1620

Wolfeboro, NH 03894 Tel: 603-569-2729 / 888-242-0655

Fax: 603-569-2409